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Thank You for a Great 2023!
We are very thankful for you, our members, and the support you offer us every day. We are 
beyond grateful to be your Hometown Financial and we look forward to serving you in 2024!

From our TACU Family to yours, we want to wish you a very Happy New Year!
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As a member-owner of TACU Credit Union, you are invited to the 84TH Annual Meeting.  
Join us to meet elected Board Members and TACU employees, learn about the financial 
position of TACU, ask questions, and enjoy a light meal.  This years meeting will be held at the 
Tomah American Legion.

Alan Laylan and Joseph Bubnich have been selected by the Nomination Committee for re-
election to the board for a three-year term.

TACU employees participated in the Tomah Holiday 
Parade on November 24th.  

Staff also volunteered to collect monetary and 
food     donations during the Tomah Holiday Lights at 
Winnebago Park.    Donations made are given to the 
Neighbor for Neighbor Food Pantry in Tomah.  

TACU is Committed to Community
TACU staff had so much fun 
distributing the Hat’s & Mittens 
from our donation tree this past 
month.  With your generosity, we 
were able to help six area schools 
and daycare centers with 137 
items to help provide kid’s with 
warm items for the winter season.
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BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Chairman — Paul Wiese
Vice-Chairman — John Froelich
Treasurer — Linda Johnson
Secretary — Martha Klatt
Director — Al Laylan
Director — Joseph Bubnich
Director — Jeff Cram

OFFICE HOURS
Monday - Friday
9:00 am to 5:00 pm
Saturday
9:00 am to 12:00 pm

DRIVE-UP HOURS
Monday - Thursday
7:30 am to 5:30 pm
Friday
7:30 am to 6:00 pm
Saturday
8:30 am to 12:30 pm

TACU CREDIT UNION
PO Box 940
940 North Superior Ave
Tomah, WI 54660
Phone: 608.372.4736
Fax: 608.372.4394
www.tacuonline.com

Federally insured by NCUA up to $250,000
Equal Housing Opportunity
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UPCOMING EVENTS
TACU Chili Cook Off - February 2nd
Annual Meeting - February 15th

WORK ANNIVERSARIES
Amanda Hintz - Assistant VP of Lending, 16 years

FUN WITH THE GRINCH & MAX

NOTICES OF CHANGES IN FEES APPLICABLE TO CERTAIN TYPES OF ACCOUNTS AT
TOMAH AREA CREDIT UNION - EFFECTIVE APRIL 1, 2024

Notice of Change in Fees for early closing of accounts
If you close your account within 90 days after opening, you will be charged a fee         $25.00

Notice of Change in Fees for a Forward Collection Item                         $30.00

Notice of Change in Fees for Rushed Debit Card Request     COST

Notice of Change in Fees for Rushed Credit Card Request     COST


